
 
 

Water and Waste Department • Service des eaux et des déchets 
 
December 23, 2009 
 
Attention: Haulers of Commercial Garbage 
 
On October 28, 2009, City Council considered our report recommending that the Solid 
Waste By-law be amended to allow us to set up legal agreements with haulers of high 
volumes of commercial garbage and other municipalities. 
 
Council referred the report back to the Standing Policy Committee on Infrastructure 
Renewal and Public Works with instructions that our department consult with industry. 
 
Under the agreement (called Put or Pay), haulers would: 
• receive a reduced tipping fee, 
• haul a predetermined additional weight of garbage to the Brady Road Landfill, and 
• be required to pay the total contract price even if they don’t haul the volume of 

garbage outlined in the agreement. 
 
The purpose of this initiative is to remain competitive with other landfills and sustain or 
build the revenue generated at the Brady Road Landfill. 
 
You are invited to our industry consultation 
 
We invite you or a representative of your company to an information session on the Put or 
Pay Agreement.  There will be an opportunity for you to comment on the recommendation.  
We will include your feedback in our report to City Council for consideration in March 2010. 
 
Date:  Monday, January 11, 2010 
 
Location: Canad Inns Polo Park, Room K, 1405 St. Matthews Avenue, Winnipeg 
 
Registration and coffee:  3:00 p.m. - 3:30 p.m. 
 
Presentation:   3:30 p.m. - 4:00 p.m. 
 
Question and answer period: 4:00 p.m. - 5:00 p.m. 
 
To confirm your attendance, please contact Sherry Richardson by January 7, 2010, by 
phone at 986-5311 or by email at srichardson@winnipeg.ca 
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If you cannot attend the session, you can give us your comments by Monday, January 
11, 2010: 
• by email at wwdfeedback@winnipeg.ca, or 
• by mail to 109-1199 Pacific Avenue, Winnipeg MB, R3E 3S8, Attention:  Put or Pay 

Consultation, Solid Waste Division 
 
You can see the report at winnipeg.ca/waterandwaste/garbage/projects 
 
If you have any questions about the information session or the report, please contact 
Darryl Drohomerski, Manager of Solid Waste Services, by phone at 986-4484 or by email 
at ddrohomerski@winnipeg.ca  
 
We hope to see you there. 
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